Weekly Newsletter for Kindergarten
Jan. 6-10, 2020

Important Reminders:

¢ Most of the children are in need of new skinny crayons to go
into their crayon boxes.

* We are also in need of some hand sanitizer and paper towels.
Thanks in advance.

¢ Report cards will go home Thursday (9'") and need to be
signed and returned to your child's teacher.

* We will be out of school on Monday, Jan. 20™ for King/Lee
Holiday.

We are sending home a new DIBLES Letter Naming Sheet for
you to practice each night with your child. You time them for
1 min. and write down the # they got correctly. Doing this
every night will help them to be faster at saying the letters,
so that they can benchmark on the big test next week. Please
initial by their # correct. We look at these each day in their
folders and give a treat to those that did the practice with a

parent.

This week:
Math: we are now moving on to the chapter about numbers 11-

19.

Reading: our story for the week is Farfallina and Marcel. The
focus letter is Ff and its sound in words.

We were so excited to see our students back today!!!




